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Item Discussion 
Group photo 

 

Whole group photo taken  

 

Clock tower research 

 

 

We talked about researching the clock and that we will 

work with a local historian who will help us. We went 

for a walk outside around the walled garden to look at 

where the clock is to be situated. The children did not 

like the idea of the tower being in the middle of the 

grass. The children suggested it would be better 

located on top of the existing corner tower because it 

would be in a more prominent position for the whole 

school and wouldn’t take away one of our grass areas. 

They would also like to design a plaque with historical 

information and photographs to go outside or on the 

tower so everyone can see the historical information. 

The children would like the clock tower to work, 

therefore we would like to research the cost of having 

it restored. 

 

Clock tower – drawing 

session 

The council has been invited to an open session in the 

Herons classroom on Friday lunchtime to come and 

draw designs for the clock tower – we will be using old 

photographs to aid our designs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


